
Red Butterfly & Blue Bear News  

September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to all of our new friends and returning friends. We are so excited to have 
all of you in our program.  We will miss all of our older Blue Bear’s moving up to Pre K, 
but we will still see you in the Big Yard.  We are excited to dive back into our weekly 
curriculum after our summer of fun.  Make sure to keep checking our bulletin boards and 
art files for your child’s awesome creations! 

We would also like to welcome our new teachers that have joined our Red 
Butterfly and Blue Bear program. Miss Lisa has moved to us from the Pre-K program 
along with our new hires Miss Madison and Miss Roxana.  We are grateful for their 
addition to our program and look forward to their contributions.  

Red Butterfly Themes:    Blue Bear Themes: 

8/30-9/3 Shapes    8/30-9/3 Shapes   

9/7-9/10 ABC’s & 123’s   9/7-9/10 Me/Feelings 

9/13-9/17    Caterpillars & Butterflies  9/13-9/17 Family & Friends 

9/20-9/24 All About Me & My Family  9/20-9/24 5 Senses 

Important Dates: 

CLOSED on September 6th  

Reminders: 

 Don’t forget to label all sweaters and jackets! We wouldn’t want to misplace any of 
those nice new school clothes. Please take extras home, so your child’s hook is not 
crowded.  



 Please also label sippy cups, Tupperware, and ice packs you may include in your 
child’s lunch, these items easily get mixed up and put in the wrong lunch box. 

 Thank you for not encouraging your child to open the gates or doors at school.  It 
may seem ok to let them climb up the fence to unlock that gate while you’re 
leaving, but this could be very dangerous if they were to take off into the parking 
lot during outside time.  Please help us reinforce the school rule “ONLY TEACHERS 
AND PARENTS OPEN DOORS AND GATES”. 

 

Please feel free to talk with us about any questions or concerns regarding your child or 
our program. 

Sincerely, 

Red Butterfly & Blue Bear Teachers 


